
ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT FOR chadwickend-pc.gov.uk 

  

This accessibility statement applies to https://www.chadwickend-pc.gov.uk (“this website”). This website is run 

by Chadwick End Parish Council (CEPC). We want as many people as possible to be able to use it. For example, 

you should be able to: 

- change colours, contrast levels and fonts using your browser or device settings 

- zoom in up to 400% without the text spilling off the screen 

- navigate most of the website using a keyboard or speech-recognition software 

- listen to most of the website using a screen reader (including the latest versions of JAWS, NVDA and 

VoiceOver) 

  

We’ve tried to make the website text clear and straightforward. AbilityNet also has helpful advice on making 

your device easier to use if you have a disability. 

   

Feedback and contact information 

If you need information from this website in a different format, or notice any accessibility issues not listed 

here, please get in touch: 

  

Email: clerk@chadwikend-pc.gov.uk 

Postal address: Chadwick End Parish Council, Chadwick End Village Hall, Warwick Road, Chadwick End, Solihull 

B93 0BL 

   

Enforcement procedure 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) enforces accessibility regulations. If you’re not satisfied 

with our response, you can contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 

  

Technical information about this website’s accessibility 

Chadwick End Parish Council is committed to making this website accessible, in line with the Public Sector 

Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018. 

   

What we’re doing to improve accessibility 

- The website uses the HugoFox platform, which provides WCAG 2.2 AA compliance at code level and is kept up 

to date automatically. 

- CEPC carries out an annual self-assessment and addresses new issues as they arise. 
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